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REMAC Advisory 03-11 
Securing Ambulances 

 

Purpose:  To remind EMT’s and ambulance drivers to secure their ambulance when not in 
immediate proximity to same. 

 

Background:  Unsecured ambulances have many materials that are of interest to and could 
provide harm to the general public.  It was noted at the REMAC meeting of October 25th, 
2010 that it is not unusual for rigs to be unsecured while the EMT’s are providing care not in 
or around said vehicle.  

 

Advisory:  Ambulance’s must be secured when a member of that squad is not in the 
immediate proximity of that vehicle to ensure the security of the vehicle and all its contents.   

 

 


